
ISSUED:  March 8, 2010 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

WJ 8 
 

In the Matter of 
 
CROOKED RIVER RANCH WATER 
COMPANY 
 
An Investigation Pursuant to ORS 756.515 to 
Determine Jurisdiction 

  
 

NOTICE OF 
CANCELLATION OF 

HEARING 

 
 
 NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled 
the hearing currently set in this proceeding for March 30 and 31, 2010 at the VFW Hall in 
Redmond, Oregon.  If the hearing is rescheduled, you will receive a new Notice of Hearing.   
 
 You may call the Administrative Hearings Division at (503) 378-3943 if you have 
questions.  Any public comments should be directed to the Commission at 1-800-522-2404. 
 
 Dated this 8th day of March, 2010, at Salem, Oregon. 
 
 

Ray Baum 
_____________________ 

Chairman 

John Savage 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Susan K. Ackerman 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

 


